
 
1. Is there a way to get email notifications if any addendums or additional materials are 

added to the site? 

Response:  Yes this function should be available in your settings once you have created a 

profile and account on the DAS Biznet webpage: 

http://www.biznet.ct.gov/AccountMaint/Default.aspx 

 

2. Will the links in the RFQ document be accessible? 

Response:  Yes. We were alerted to an issue with connectivity to the linked documents in 

the RFQ and have since corrected the problem. All links should be functional.  

 

3. Will there be subsequent solicitations released for HIE implementation services? What is the 

estimated timeline for the release of these solicitations?  

Response: It is possible that additional implementation services will be required. The 

timing and nature of potential solicitations will be based on review and consultation with 

CT’s Health Information Technology Advisory Council. Information about the activities of 

the council may be found here: 

http://portal.ct.gov/en/Office-of-the-Lt-Governor/Health-IT-Advisory-Council 
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